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Dear Ms. Tungland, 

 

RE: PAC-260 Non-Foaming Cleaner  

 

This is in response to your email of March 14, 2022, wherein you requested our comments 

on the acceptability of the subject product for use as a cleaner, in food processing 

establishments. 

 

Based on the information provided, we can advise that we see no reason to object to its use 

as proposed in food processing plants, provided that: 

 

a) There will be no contamination of food as a result of its use;  

b) Prior to application of the product in food handling areas, all food should either be 

removed from the vicinity or protected; and 

c) Equipment and surfaces subject to direct contact with food are thoroughly rinsed 

with potable water after treatment with the product. 

 

We trust that the foregoing will be of use to you 

 

Yours truly, 

X Marina Vivas

Signed by: vivas, marina  
Marina Vivas, Ph.D. 

Scientific Evaluator 

Food Packaging Materials and Incidental Additives Section 

Chemical Health Hazard Assessment Division 
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